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At our last meeting: President Brett Waldera began the meeting with each member introducing themselves. Attendance was moderate. Thanks for coming.

We talked about the election of officers that took place at the December meeting, and Brett would like to congratulate those who were voted into office, as well as those who already held positions with the club. Thanks for taking the time, and making the effort.

Angler’s Night was talked about and will have taken place by the time you read this. Out of 500 tickets that were printed, over 450 were passed out to members to sell, so it should have been well attended. We’ll have all the details at the February meeting.

Award’s Night will be held on April 1st. (No foolin’.) We need to know in advance how many women will be attending, as they all receive a special take-home gift. Please sign up at the Feb. or March meetings, or call Brian or Brett to let them know you’re coming. This is a fun night and a great way to show your support for the members of our club who had a successful season. The dinner usually is Prime Rib or Shrimp and costs around $15.00 per person. We normally have some type of entertainment too, not to mention a raffle with terrific odds of winning a prize. Prizes have been everything from Prints to Rods, Reels, Tackle boxes, and Lures. See you there.

Roger Halvorson mentioned that it may be useful to do a study which would determine if Shoepac Muskies are present in the brood lakes that eggs are taken from for stocking purposes. It was decided that the club would pursue contacting the DNR or another individual who could share some insight on this matter. We hope to have someone shed some light on this subject at a future meeting, and we’ll keep you posted.

The Chapter Challunge will be held on the Winnipeg River and based out of Paradise Cove Resort. The fishing dates are July 20th-22nd. Any suggestions members may have involving entertainment ideas are welcomed by the club. The Fargo-Moorhead Chapter has always tried to set the standard for this event and we’re always open to new ideas.

At the next meeting: Our guest speaker will be Bob Strand. He’ll talk about the Muskie program in Minnesota, covering the past, present, and future. Don’t miss. We will also be watching the segment for Gander Mountain that Brett filmed last year. If time permits, we will try to view a segment from the TV show “The Last Bite”, which was filmed on Minnesota’s Mille Lacs Lake.
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President’s Message





Hello All,


It looks as though our Angler’s Night fundraiser was successful again this year. A BIG THANKS to all those who helped sell tickets, solicit donations, help set up, and work at the fundraiser, and those who just showed up to spend money. I appreciate all the efforts and hard work of the club members who make Angler’s Night successful year after year.


Another fun night coming up is Award’s Night. This is the night the club awards the members who were fortunate enough to catch a few fish, or a big fish. If you haven’t been to Award’s Night, please be sure to go. It is a BLAST!


We have lots of great prizes and fun games too. There is never a shortage of entertainment with Brian Grote in charge of the program. I hear word that a few gals that showed up a few years back, may resurface. Better come check it out. That’s all for now. Hope to see you at the Expo in Blaine.  Your President, Brett Waldera





Lure Order Problems


It seems that there were a lot of problems with the lure orders that were taken at the last meeting. Some members who ordered Believers did not specify if they wanted the jointed or straight models; some ordered colors that do not exist; and some ordered Ernie’s and did not specify jointed or straight. We will have to finalize the order at the February meeting. Be sure to contact Brett if you have any questions about the order you placed, or if you were unable to order lures earlier, and would like to now. Gary Bartlett will be on hand to help clarify the orders. Thanks.





Van Raden Construction, Inc. 


Van Raden Properties, Inc.


402 35th Ave. North, Fargo, ND 58102 


Phone 218-233-2731 - Fax 701-232-8073 


Serving the Fargo, Moorhead, 


Dilworth, Grand Forks


Areas


Apartments, Duplexes and Town Houses For Rent Manufactured Homes Rental and Sales Manufactured Home Park Lots for Rent Commercial Property For Rent and/or Build to Suit 


Cold Storage Rental Spaces Available








JDRC Rod Builders


Jay Ross, Prop.


RR 1  Box 153A


Ortonville, MN  56278


(320) 839-2727
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Upcoming Events:





February 28th- Regular Meeting at the West Fargo VFW. 7pm.


March 11-12-13 Minnesota Muskie Expo in Blaine, MN.


March 28th- Regular Meeting at the West Fargo VFW. 7pm. 


July 20th-22nd The Chapter Challunge at Paradise Cove Resort.





Minnesota Muskie Expo


As it is held every year, once again it is MME time. You’ll find the dates printed to the right and on the back cover. This is a great trip to take if you’re looking to buy anything affiliated with Muskie fishing, and is well attended every year. I have had the opportunity to go the past couple of years, and would recommend it to all F-M Members. If you are interested in going, or have questions about it, talk to some of the guys in the club who go regularly. Brett, Brian, Ron, John and others would be happy to let you know what it consists of. 


				Brad 











